
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

EWRG & APWA Present the Sustainable Stormwater Symposium - September 16th & 17th, 2025 
 
 

What is inspiring you at work? We want to hear about it at the Sustainable 
Stormwater Symposium! 

Abstracts Due May 31st, 2025 
 

Oral and poster presentation 
abstracts are now being accepted for 
the 2025 Sustainable Stormwater 
Symposium hosted jointly by the 
Oregon Chapter of APWA and Oregon 
Section of ASCE-EWRG. The 
Symposium will be held September 
16th and 17th 2025 at OMSI, located at 
1945 SE Water Ave in Portland, 
Oregon. 

 

The Symposium will feature a plenary 
format of technical sessions. A 
technical poster session will be held 
during happy hour on the first day of 
the Symposium. The afternoon of the 
second day of the Symposium will 
feature a guided bike tour of 
stormwater projects, with site 
specific-speakers, followed by happy 
hour at a local pub.  

 

 

Abstracts are due by 5 pm PST on 
May 31st, 2025. Abstracts should be no longer than 500 words. You are welcome to submit more than one 
abstract. For additional information on the Symposium, invited speaker announcements or general questions 
please visit the Symposium website at http://www.stormwatersymposium.org or contact the program coordination 
team at program@stormwatersymposium.org. Keep an eye out for open registration in June and we look forward to 
seeing you in September! 
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